

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

April 15, 2003

Samson McIntosh 2925 N. 6th St. Milwaukee, WI 53205

Dear Mr. McIntosh:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee denied your application for a Home Improvement Salesperson's License for "Passidio Construction Home Improvement" at 1820 W. Atkinson Ave. The Committee action was based upon your failure to appear at the hearing despite being provided timely notice.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski

April 15, 2003

John F. Carter 2746 N. 30th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Carter:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerelly

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

April 15, 2003

Boris D. Savic 4944 S. 55th St., #AA102 Greenfield, WI 53220

Dear Mr. Savic:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Administration Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

April 15, 2003

Patricia Paige 3810 N. 42nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Ms. Paige:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 1200 W. North Ave. ("PR N PR Clothing & Snack Store") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a concern that the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired by the granting of this license at this location, and concentration of alcohol beverage outlets within the vicinity of 1200 W. North Ave.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office – License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

April 15, 2003

Harold Shirer, Jr. 2869 N. 38th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Shirer:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern license for the premises at 5310 W. Center St. ("The Bottom") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon concentration of alcohol beverage outlets within the vicinity of 5310 W. Center St. and a concern that the health, safety and welfare of the neighborhood would be impaired by the granting of this license at this location.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation

City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney's Office

CCFN 021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

April 15, 2003

Shannon Haggerty 1925A S. Layton Blvd. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Haggerty:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

KONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk Anthony J. Zielinski

Manager

April 15, 2003

Gurjeet Sanghera 2547 S. 13th St. Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Sanghera:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division City Attorney File021397



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Anthony J. Zielinski Manager

April 15, 2003

Audrey Trotter 2977 N. 40th St. Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Ms. Trotter:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, April 1, 2003 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, April 15, 2003 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Milwaukee Police Department License Investigation Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

City Attorney File021397